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Adam:

I did not include in the draft an exemption from the common core standards for choice
schools because current law does not require choice schools to adopt the common core
standards.  In fact, as you are probably aware, the budget act prohibits DPI from taking
any further action to implement the common core standards with respect to public
schools.

If you have questions or need more information, please let me know.
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